
Greetings! 
 
I would like to take this time to welcome you to the 2023 Bangor Fun Daze Parade. 
 
If you are looking for an inexpensive way to advertise your group, business, or organization, now is 
the time. Please attend the BANGOR FUN DAZE PARADE sponsored by the Bangor Lions Club. The 
parade will be held on Sunday August 13th at 12 noon. We sincerely hope you will be able to attend. 
 
To participate, simply send an email to BangorLionsParade@gmail.com, with your information by July 
25th. This will be our deadline to finalize our lineup. In your email’s subject line, please be sure to label it 
as “Parade Registration”. 
 
Please include… 
Company/Organization Name 
Contact name, number and email address 
A short description of your business or organization 
 
A confirmation email with your parade number and additional details on the location for lineup will be 
sent to you prior to the event. Please note that the parade lineup will begin at 10:30am. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact bangorlionsparade@gmail.com or myself at (608) 
461-1590. 
 
We hope you will be able to join the Bangor Lions on Sunday August 13th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sue Turnmire 
Parade Chairperson 
Fun Daze Coordinator 
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